
Reminder 
Robert Cipriano Memorial Cross Country Meet 

Friday, October 11​th​, 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Caregiver, 

As you know, your child has signed-up for the 8​th​ Annual Robert Cipriano Memorial Cross Country 
Meet!  The race is on ​Friday, October 11​th​ at Ford Field in Dearborn.​  I have listed the race schedule below: 
 

    ​Race Schedule 
4​th​ grade boys  2:00 p.m. 
4​th​ grade girls  2:20 p.m. 
5​th​ grade boys  2:40 p.m. 
5​th​ grade girls              3:00 p.m. 

 

If possible,​ ​I would like your child to be at Ford Field 30-45 min. before the start of their race.  ​Ford 
Field is located at Cherry Hill and Brady.  Parking is available on the lower level of the field near the baseball 
diamonds off of Brady.  ​ ​Students can meet by the Howard sign located in the large shelter north of the bridge. 
This will give them the opportunity to find some of the students in their group and to warm-up and stretch.   ​I 
would like students to meet at the starting line 15-20 min before the start of their race.  ​Once each race is 
close to starting, I will try my best to be at the starting line.  However, if I’m not there, please have your child 
find the rest of their Howard group at the starting line.   

The race is one mile.  It would be beneficial for the students eat a nutritious snack before the race, so 
they have plenty of energy.  Please have your child wear a Howard T-shirt or sweatshirt, if they have one, so 
we can easily spot them while running.  Make sure they are dressed for the weather.  ​Please remember to 
have your child’s running bib pinned to the front of their outer shirt/jacket before they get to Ford Field.  If 
they come without their bib there will be no replacement.  

Once each group finishes their race, there will be an award ceremony.  During this ceremony, the top 
10 runners from each group will receive an award and the top school from each group will receive an award. 
Each student that competes will also receive a participant ribbon either at the event or back at their school. 
When the award ceremony is over, students are free to go home. 

Parents and guardians are responsible for bringing each student to the race and taking them home.  I 
will be there to help students get organized and started for their races.  Please keep an eye on your child while 
they are there, and of course, cheer them on. 

We will all hope for good weather but the rain will not stop us from running. In the event of severe 
weather (lightning, thunder, heavy rains and/or winds) we may be forced to cancel the event.  In the event of 
severe weather look to the  Dearborn Athletic Blog for further information  ​http://athletics.dearbornschools.org​.  
Thanks, 
Mr. Haliburda 
Howard Physical Education Teacher 
halibuf@dearbornschools.org 
313-827-6350  
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